
MINUTES OF TRACKS GENERAL MEETING January 8, 2022, 

Held at Darbi’s Restaurant Pinetop, AZ 85935 

Meeting was called to order at 8:17 AM by Lynn Krigbaum, due to Nick Lund’s absence.   

There were 8 members in attendance.  No new members or guests were present.   

Minutes of the last General Meeting (November 13, 2021) were reviewed.  Lynn made a motion 
to accept the minutes as read, seconded by Jim Snitzer, and approved by all members present. 

Old and New Business: 

1. Kay Alderton reiterated her request for a replacement for next year’s Trunk or Treat.  
TRACKS has always had a presence at this event. 

2. Arlene Nelson announced that she still has T-shirts (only 4 left) and hats.  One member 
present did purchase a T-shirt. 

3. Lynn reported on cross-country skiing events since the snow arrived.   Mileage for skiing 
averages 2-6 miles per event.  There has been one injury (a wrist) on these outings. 

Meeting was adjourned at 8:35 AM.  The next General Meeting will be at Darbi’s on Saturday, 
February 12, 2022, at 8 AM. 

The activity following the meeting will be cross-country skiing. 

Submitted by Kay Alderton, Secretary/Board Member 


